
 
 
 
 
 
Funding for Community Legal Projects 
Available in 2020 

 
 

Did you know that since 2013, the Law Foundation of Prince Edward Island has 
provided nearly $2 million dollars in funding for research, education and 
services that help Islanders to better understand and navigate the legal 
system?  

 
We are happy to offer a free, 20 minute presentation about our funding 
program at a meeting, workshop, or even one-on-one. We will go over the 
funding program and give examples of the types of projects/services that have 
been funded in the past. We can also chat with you about your project ideas 
and how to prepare a strong application. 
 
Upcoming Charlottetown general Information Session dates*: 
 
August 22nd at 10:30 a.m  
August 29th at 10:30 a.m.  
 
Registration is required for both sessions:  The deadline is Tuesday August 
20th at 5 p.m. There is limited seating available so please register early by 
emailing info@lawfoundationpei.ca 
 
*Sessions at other locations can be easily arranged by request.  

 
 
You can contact Sheila at 902-620-1763 or via email at  
info@lawfoundationpei.ca 
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